

- 1 Listen to the dialogue between Suzy and Tom and fill in the gaps with the correct word from the box. There are two extra words.** Posłuchaj rozmowy Suzy i Toma. Uzupełnij luki wyrazami z ramki. Dwa słowa zostały podane dodatkowo.



save • e-mail • advice • password • send • attachment • problem

1. Suzy is calling Tom because she wants to ask him for
2. Suzy cannot open the which she got from her teacher.
3. Tom tells Suzy to the file on the computer.
4. Tom will Suzy the address of the website which scans the files.
5. Suzy logged out of her e-mail account and she forgot her

- 2 Choose the correct word.**

Wybierz właściwe słowo.

1. I cannot **send** / **connect** to the Internet – my wi-fi doesn't work.
2. What makes me really mad is the **spam** / **antivirus** I get every day – lots of advertisements and newsletters.
3. It's not legal to **upload** / **download** films and music from the Internet.
4. Lily is going to become a **follower** / **an influencer** soon – many people observe her profile and they ask her many questions.
5. I was trying to **surf** / **fix** my headphones on my own, but I guess I will have to ask my dad.
6. Can you please **text** / **surf** me a message with the shopping list so that I could check if I've got everything?
7. Wireless **speakers** / **webcams** do not have any cables, so you can take them to the beach and listen to music.
8. Alicia **shared** / **commented** on my photos and left two likes under them.
9. I've just **clicked** / **deleted** all the events from my calendar. How can I get them back?

- 3 Match the problem with the best advice.**

Połącz problem z odpowiadającą mu poradą.

- | | |
|---|--|
| 1. I can't sleep because my neighbour listens to very loud music. | A. If I were you, I would tell the teacher. |
| 2. A group of girls laugh at me at school. | B. A good idea is to start with some language app. |
| 3. I want to learn Spanish. | C. Have you tried to talk to him? |
| 4. I don't know what to buy for my mother's birthday. | D. My advice is to ask your father. He knows her well. |

4 Read the text and decide if the sentences are true (T) or false (F).

Przeczytaj tekst i zdecyduj, czy podane zdania są prawdziwe (T), czy fałszywe (F).

Have you ever thought of not being online for one week or even more? I must tell you this happened to me. I lost my phone somewhere on the beach. We were spending our summer holidays at the seaside. Everything was fine until I found out that my smartphone was not in my handbag. I was looking for it for a few hours, but I couldn't find it anywhere. We got back to the guesthouse and I was simply crying for the whole night. My brother was laughing at me, but he's only five and has no idea what being online means to me. My mother repeated all the time: "Emma, there are more important things than surfing the net. Enjoy your school break". I couldn't do anything about that. First three days were awful. I was thinking about my friends sending messages and photos to me and getting no answer. My social media account was never empty, I posted a few words there at least five times a day. And now? Silence. Nothing at all. "What is Lisa doing now?" – I thought. She was my best friend and she was spending her weekend in London then. I didn't have any news from her. It was a complete disaster. On the fourth day I met a girl from my town. Her name was Sandra. She was four years older than me, so we probably met at school, but I didn't remember her. She didn't have her phone either, because her parents never let her take it when they are on holidays. We were wandering around the streets, sunbathing and having fun together. I liked her a lot and I was happy I had a new friend. I survived two weeks without my smartphone. And you know what? It was the best time in my life! Sandra thinks so, too.

1. Emma lost her phone in the park. _____
2. She was looking for her smartphone for a few days. _____
3. Emma's brother is younger than her. _____
4. Emma met a girl who lost her phone, too. _____
5. Sandra and Emma became friends. _____

5 Choose the correct answer.

Wybierz poprawną odpowiedź.

1. Frank _____ speak five languages – he's a genius!
A. couldn't B. can C. has to
2. I read the book two times, but I _____ understand it.
A. had to B. can C. couldn't
3. You _____ wear a school uniform, it's Sunday.
A. can B. couldn't C. don't have to
4. My sister _____ swim last year, but now she can.
A. had to B. can't C. couldn't
5. I was late for school this morning, because I _____ wait a long time for the tram.
A. could B. had to C. didn't have to

6 Complete the sentences with a comparative or a superlative of the adjective in brackets.

Uzupełnij zdania stopniem wyższym lub najwyższym przymiotników w nawiasie.

1. This exercise is (**easy**) _____ than the second one.
2. The red car is (**expensive**) _____ of the three.
3. Max is (**tall**) _____ than his father.
4. That's (**interesting**) _____ book I have ever read!
5. They say the weather is going to be (**good**) _____ tomorrow than today.

7 Choose the correct option.

Wybierz poprawną odpowiedź.

1. Yesterday I was _____ person in the world. I got a new smartphone!
A. happier B. happy C. the happiest
2. My brother is much _____ than me. He's 25.
A. older B. old C. the oldest
3. What's _____ – a tablet or a computer?
A. the most popular B. more popular C. popular
4. You failed your exam? _____ unlucky!
A. What B. How C. Such
5. I have never seen _____ a beautiful painting!
A. so B. what C. such
6. The food is _____ fantastic!
A. so B. such C. how

8 Translate the fragments of sentences using maximum 3 words in the gaps.

Przetłumacz fragmenty zdań, używając maksymalnie 3 słów w lukach.

1. How much time do **(musisz)** _____ spend at school every day?
2. It was **(taka duża)** _____ surprise to see you there!
3. I typed the topic of the presentation into search engine, but I **(nie mogłem)** _____ find any websites about that.
4. Who is **(najlepszym)** _____ student in your class?
5. The situation is **(gorsza niż)** _____ I thought we're going to be in trouble.